
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

October 23, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Pizza Dippers  

 Salad Bar  

 Mixed Greens Salad  

 Crunchy Celery Sticks  

 Whole Kernel Corn  

 Applesauce Cup  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Christina VanDeVanter  

   Joshua Fuentes  

   

1. Boy’s basketball tryouts for 7
th

 grade will be today from 3:25 to 5:00 p.m. and the 8
th

 

grade boy’s tryouts will be held on tomorrow, Tuesday, October 24
th

 from 3:25 to 

5:00 p.m. Please make sure you coordinate for a ride home as there is not bus 

transportation home. If you make the first cut, then the second day of tryouts will be 

on Thursday, October 26
th

 from 3:35 to 5:00 p.m. 

 

2. The Fenwick Junior High Math Competition will take place in November and Gurrie 

is looking for at least 6 students to participate.   If you are interested in 

participating, please see your math teacher or Mrs. Eiternick for more information! 

 

3. If you are interested in trying out for cheerleading, tryout clinics will begin today and 

continue tomorrow from 3:20-5:20 in the cafeteria.  On these days you will learn the 

tryout routine and jumps for the tryout.  Official tryouts will be on Thursday October 

26
th

 with assigned times. Please arrange a ride ahead of time on each of these days as 

there will be no bus to take you home. You will need to wear athletic clothes and gym 

shoes.  If you have any questions please see Coach Halper! Go Tigers! 

 

4. From the company which brought you last year’s Shrek Jr the musical, the D105 

Theatre Guild is back in action! If YOU are interested in picking this year’s jaw 

dropping and star studded performance, we will be meeting today in Ms Quinn’s 

room, 102A after school until 4pm. If you have any questions, please see Ms Quinn!  

 

5. 8th Grade EMM is meeting today after school in Mrs. Kulaga's room at 315 and the 

second meeting is at 5pm.  Information for Project Cure, LPCS, Share Your Soles 

will be given at the meeting.  7th Grade EMM meeting will be tomorrow (Tuesday)--

same times, same place, and same information. 

 



6. Over the weekend both girls teams played in the Hodgkins Park District tournament. 

7
th

 grade  took on Highlands Middle School. 7
th

 grade fought hard but fell short. Lily 

Prendergast and Hannah Eskra led the way along with big baskets.  

 

8
th

 grade took on Washington. Juliet Duarte and Erika Betancourt played great games 

defensively but came up just short. Congrats to a great season by both teams.  

 

7. There will be no choir on Tuesday. We will resume choir on Thursday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


